
To 

Mr. Avijit parkhe  

Mukti (the NGO)  

 

Sub :Thnaks letter for continuation of financial aid  

 

Sir,  

     I am Soheli Sultana D/O-Sk Ainuddin resident vill +p.O-Bhatora, Howrah  

Pin -711303.Now I am studying in b. SC nursing 3rd year in college of nursing  

N. R. S medical college and hospital.I am inform you that my study is going on  

Quite smoothly by your kind help. Now I’m very hopeful about my study .I can  

Assure you that the financial support from you and organization Mukti will  

Help me to reach my goal. So I am grateful to you for this.  

 

But sir due to covid pandemic last year exam took through online and it was  

Delayed till May, 2021.That’s why I didn’t get my marksheet. As soon as I  

Receive it I’ll surely send you.                                                     

                                                                                                         Your's truly    

                                                                                                      Soheli Sultana  

Date :8/7/21 


